

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 5 Race Results Round 6 of the 2016/17 season. AFX Spare Parts. UK Slot Car Festival 2017

Race Results - THORL Round 5 – 5th March @ SCHORC, Cambs.

Another fantastic race meet, was held in the picturesque Cambridgeshire village of Yelling. In some incredibly close racing all day, each class had a different winner, but really anyone could have taken top spots, it was that close.

The track was another cracker courtesy of SCHORC and Al Wood.



The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Marc Townsend AFX Le Mans: Andy Whorton Sports Prototype: Al Wood GT Jet: Gary Hobden Top Junior: Henry Townsend

Concours Winners: Al Twiddy, Jim Saunders, Gary Hobden.

All the results tables, and links to all the pictures can be found on the THORL website: HERE.

THORL Round 6 - April 2nd @ Pinewood Raceway, Wokingham, Berks.

Four Lane Black Top and Pinewood Raceway will be hosting Round 6 of the THORL season in Wokingham, Berkshire. The track will be laid atop Pinewoods 1/32 track.

All equipment can be provided for racers of all ages and abilities.

Directions and more are available on the website, and on our Facebook event page.

https://www.facebook.com/events/249162042160462/



AFX Spare Parts

AFX have released new Pit Kits for the Mega G, Mega G+ and the Tomy SRT (also covering the Turbo). Super G+ kits are also on the way soon.

Not yet available through Horizon, US retailers appear to have stock.



UK Slot Car Festival 2017

The UKs largest gathering of Slot Car enthusiasts, Manufactures and Retailers takes place over the weekend of 13/14th May.

THORL will be in the HO Zone with 2 tracks, alongside Minic and Matchbox Powertrack layouts.

Entry to the Festival (discounts available with pre-orders) also includes entry to the fabulous British Motor Museum at Gaydon, Warwickshire.





More event details and advance tickets can be found at http://www.ukslotcarfestival.co.uk

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the THORL website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk